
NEWS RELEASE

Absentee voting in person for the 2020 Presidential Primary Election will BEGIN 
at 8:00 a.m., Tuesday, May 26, 2020 at the Starke County Clerk’s Office 2nd

Floor of the Courthouse at 53 East Washington Street, Knox.

Absentee voting in person for the 2020 Presidential Primary Election will END at 
12:00 p.m. (noon), Monday, June 1, 2020 at the Starke County Clerk’s Office 2nd

Floor of the Courthouse at 53 East Washington Street, Knox.

This is a County-wide election, and all eligible register voters in Starke County 
may participate in this Election.

Voters will need to show a photo ID that meets all of the following criteria:

⦁ Displays the voter’s photo,

⦁ Displays the voter’s name,

⦁ Displays an expiration date, and must either be current, or have 
expired after November 6, 2018 AND

⦁ Be issued by the State of Indiana, or the Federal Government.**

** In most cases, an Indiana driver’s license, Indiana photo ID card, 
Military ID or U.S. Passport is sufficient.  A student ID from an Indiana 
state school may only be used if it meets all of the 4 criteria specified 
above.  A student ID from a private institution may not be used for 
voting purposes.

SCHEDULE

Tuesday, May 26th thru Saturday, May 30th      8 a.m. to 6 p.m.

Monday June 1st     8 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
(Noon)

The absentee voter boards ARE open through the lunch hour.
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Respectively Submitted by:  Bernadette Manuel, Clerk of the Circuit Court, 
   Election Board Secretary
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